
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

3RD SUNDAY OF EASTER 

               APRIL 30TH, 2017 

 
Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 

Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 
Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 

 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419-659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 
CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 

Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 
St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Parish  ~  www.facebook.com/cgstanthony/ 

School  ~  www.facebook.com/StAnthonyofPaduaColumbusGrove/ 

 
        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
Mass Schedule 

   May      02   Tuesday                No Mass                 
 May      03  Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass        Sts. Philip & James ~ {Cletus Schumacher} 
   May      03  Wednesday                                    May Crowning After 8:00 a.m. Mass 

   May      04  Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass        Easter Weekday ~ {For The Parish}  
May      05   Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass        Easter Weekday ~ {Father Keith McCormack ~ Deceased Members  
          of the Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family} 
May      05   Friday                                           First Friday Exposition & Adoration Until Noon 
May      06   Saturday       8:00 a.m. Rosary 

   May      06   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass       Vigil ~ 4th Sunday of Easter ~ {Walter Schroeder} 
May      07   Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass        4th  Sunday of Easter~ {Richard & Pauline Elwer ~ Sarah Stewart  ~ 
            Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott }                                                             
May      07   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass        4th Sunday of Easter~ {Mary Jane Morman} 
May      07   Sunday         3:00 p.m.                 Senior Baccalaureate Exercise 
May      07   Sunday         6:00 p.m. Mass        Life Teen ~ {For The Parish} 
***********************************************************************************************
                                                                        Servers 
May     06    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass      Hunter Sudlow, Zach Warnecke, Hanna Warnecke      
May     07    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass      Special ~ Graduate Mass      
May     07    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass      Jared Kahle, Landen Schroeder, Caleb Morman 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                       Lectors  
May     06    Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass       Vonda Nemire 
May     07    Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass        Special ~ Graduate Mass                  
May     07    Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass        Mark Edelbrock                                                                         

  **********************************************************************************************                                      

                                                                                Eucharistic Ministers 
May    06    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Norm Schnipke, Teresa Brubaker, Sue Knott, Ken & Connie Kruse               
May    07    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass      Special ~ Graduate Mass                       
May    07    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass      Sue Schroeder, Noralu Kahle, Bob Maag, Lisa Meuleman, Harold Gerten 

                                   May Eucharistic Minister Coordinators 
    4:30 p.m.  ~ Pat Birnesser - 931-267-2357       8:30 a.m.  ~  John Koch - 419-890-2370 
            11:00 a.m.  ~ Shirley Goedde - 419-236-9825 
 
  May    07    Hilty Home  ~  Don Ellerbrock 
 

              Attention ~ Hilty Home Distributors ~ The list for you of the residents at the Hilty Home to receive  
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy.  If you would like to call the 
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 419-384-3218. 

                                                                                   ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                 Jean Stechschulte-Room 101; Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109;                   

         Jim Fischbach-Room 118; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125;     
  Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Angela Schulte-Room 211B;              
   Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A; Rita Wenger-Room 300; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;     
    Jeanne Schulte-Room 401; Lauretta Foughty-Room 507 

In today's gospel the disciples were returning home so "downcast" they did not recognize Jesus walking with 
them.  In our homes we can be so overwhelmed with responsibilities we don't see God with us. 

Today's gospel tells us to stop and open our eyes to the blessings we are to one another.    

  



        *********************************************************************************************
     
         May     06    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

May     07    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
         May     07    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma
        *********************************************************************************************

Saturday ~ 3:00 
********************************************************************************************
      Income For The Week of April
Adult Contributions ~ 207           
Children's  ~ 32                           
                                                     
Tuition                                            
21st Century Fix-Up Campaign  
Mandated Services                      12,857.68
Easter                                            
Rice Bowl                                      1,369.43
Miscellaneous                               
Total Income                           $ 31,13
 
Total Easter Donations To-Date ~ $31,65
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix
**********************************************************************************************
                          300 Club Winner ~ April 29th 
**********************************************************

  
           Nathan Craig, son of Craig & Maria Kaufman and Olivia Sue, daughter of Genna Carpenter &    
     Curtis Blankenship, were baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.  May the new gift of the           
   Holy Spirit be with you all always

***********************************************************************************************
Confirmation, 2018 ~ Confirmation for our 2017
at the Rosary Cathedral in Toledo at 11:00 a.m.
 
St. Anthony High School Graduates ~
held next Sunday, May 7th.   
           The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High Schoo
Sunday, May 7th, at 3:00 p.m. here at St. Anthony's.
 
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend will be May 6th and 7th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Con
Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Christie Tabler and Jan Eversole.
   
Life Teen ~ The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 
like more details, please contact Hannah Warren at
 
K of C ~ The K of C will be meeting on 
recited in the church basement prior to the meeting.
be leading the Rosary before all of the weekend Masses, May 6th & May 7th.

K of C Tickets ~ Friday, May 12th
your best to get tickets turned in as early as possible. 
provided, or brought to our meeting on May 2nd. 
6:00 to 7:00 p.m. Thursday, May 11th

Adult Study ~ Will be meeting on 
cancelled, we will have the same subject which was previously scheduled.
  

St. Mary's Senior Citizens ~ The St. Mary's, Leipsic
May 2nd, at 1:00 p.m. in the new parish hall.  T
 
Parents of Youth Survey ~ A survey has been sent to all Parents of Youth in the 
how you feel St. Anthony Parish is assisting you in the faith formation of your children. Please give thought in 
completing and sending it back to the parish either by way of the Sunday collecti
Thank you for your time and your comments, and most of all, for your love of God and your family.
  
Our Lady of Consolation Shrine, Carey
We welcome all to come and pray togethe
healing.    

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

0 p.m. Mass        Brent Glass, Mike Kohls, Darren Langhals
.m. Mass        Special ~ Graduate Mass

:00 a.m. Mass        Jim Fuerst, Matt McCauley, Nathan Schroeder, Kevin Siefker
**********************************************************************************

Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. ~ Confessions, Exposition & Benediction
********************************************************************************************

For The Week of April 23rd                                                
 $ 6,393.00                                 Ordinary Parish &
         51.00                                 Payroll ~ 4/30
    6,444.00                                  Payroll Taxes & 

              1,671.33                                    
Up Campaign    4,475.00                                  Total Expenses                            

Mandated Services                      12,857.68 
     1,360.00 

Rice Bowl                                      1,369.43 
  2,954.68                
31,132.12 

Date ~ $31,651.00  
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign To-Date ~227
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ April 29th ~ Bruce & Barb Stephens ~ $100.00 
**********************************************************

Nathan Craig, son of Craig & Maria Kaufman and Olivia Sue, daughter of Genna Carpenter &    
Curtis Blankenship, were baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.  May the new gift of the           

Holy Spirit be with you all always. 

***********************************************************************************************
Confirmation for our 2017-2018 ~ 7th and 8th graders will be held on 

at the Rosary Cathedral in Toledo at 11:00 a.m. 

St. Anthony High School Graduates ~ A Mass in honor of our St. Anthony graduates along 

The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High Schoo
p.m. here at St. Anthony's.   

The next Scrip weekend will be May 6th and 7th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Con
Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Christie Tabler and Jan Eversole.  

The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 

t Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 

The K of C will be meeting on Tuesday, May 2nd at 8:00 p.m
in the church basement prior to the meeting. There will be election of officers.  Also, the K of C members will 

y before all of the weekend Masses, May 6th & May 7th.

May 12th, is the final day for charity ticket sales. Tickets will be sent in on that date. 
your best to get tickets turned in as early as possible.  They can be put in the 
provided, or brought to our meeting on May 2nd.  A couple of members will also be in the church basement from 

Thursday, May 11th, for those last tickets.  Tickets will be sent in Friday morning, May 12

l be meeting on Tuesday, May 2nd at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment 
we will have the same subject which was previously scheduled.

The St. Mary's, Leipsic, Senior Citizens will be sponsoring a card party on 
at 1:00 p.m. in the new parish hall.  The card party will be held the

A survey has been sent to all Parents of Youth in the 
how you feel St. Anthony Parish is assisting you in the faith formation of your children. Please give thought in 
completing and sending it back to the parish either by way of the Sunday collecti
Thank you for your time and your comments, and most of all, for your love of God and your family.

Our Lady of Consolation Shrine, Carey ~ Will offer a Mass for Victims of Cancer on 
We welcome all to come and pray together.  Following Mass, visitors are invited to participate in special prayers for 

*********************************************************************************************

Brent Glass, Mike Kohls, Darren Langhals, Denny Meuleman
Special ~ Graduate Mass 
Jim Fuerst, Matt McCauley, Nathan Schroeder, Kevin Siefker 

**********************************************************************************

4:00 p.m. ~ Confessions, Exposition & Benediction  
********************************************************************************************

   Expenses For The Week of April 23rd
Ordinary Parish & School Expenses     $ 10,650.50
Payroll ~ 4/30                                           17,160.44
Payroll Taxes & 403-B                               7,834.24

Total Expenses                                      $ 35,645.18

                              
227 Donors ~ $ 175,157.58 

**********************************************************************************************
Bruce & Barb Stephens ~ $100.00 - Ticket #45 

**********************************************************************************************

Nathan Craig, son of Craig & Maria Kaufman and Olivia Sue, daughter of Genna Carpenter &    
Curtis Blankenship, were baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.  May the new gift of the           

***********************************************************************************************
7th and 8th graders will be held on Saturday, March 24th

A Mass in honor of our St. Anthony graduates along with a breakfast will be 

The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High School graduates will also be held next

The next Scrip weekend will be May 6th and 7th.  The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Tammy Schroeder,          

The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 

at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.  The Rosary will be 
There will be election of officers.  Also, the K of C members will 

y before all of the weekend Masses, May 6th & May 7th. 

is the final day for charity ticket sales. Tickets will be sent in on that date. 
They can be put in the collection, mailed in the envelope 

A couple of members will also be in the church basement from 
Tickets will be sent in Friday morning, May 12

at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  Since the last class was 
we will have the same subject which was previously scheduled.  

, Senior Citizens will be sponsoring a card party on Tuesday,

he card party will be held the 1st Tuesday of every month.  

A survey has been sent to all Parents of Youth in the Parish to obtain your feedback on 
how you feel St. Anthony Parish is assisting you in the faith formation of your children. Please give thought in 
completing and sending it back to the parish either by way of the Sunday collection basket or by mail by May 
Thank you for your time and your comments, and most of all, for your love of God and your family. 

ill offer a Mass for Victims of Cancer on Friday, May 5th at 7:00
Following Mass, visitors are invited to participate in special prayers for 

********************************************************************************************** 

, Denny Meuleman                         

 
*********************************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************       
23rd 
10,650.50  
17,160.44 

7,834.24 

$ 35,645.18 

********************************************************************************************** 

************************************  

Nathan Craig, son of Craig & Maria Kaufman and Olivia Sue, daughter of Genna Carpenter &    
Curtis Blankenship, were baptized last weekend here at St. Anthony's.  May the new gift of the                 

*********************************************************************************************** 
Saturday, March 24th 

with a breakfast will be 

l graduates will also be held next       

nie Kruse, Tammy Schroeder,          

The National Catholic Youth Conference, NCYC, will be held in Indianapolis this November.  Letters 
were sent out to the families of those who will be in high school next fall.  If your teen is interested in going, or would 

ary will be 
There will be election of officers.  Also, the K of C members will 

is the final day for charity ticket sales. Tickets will be sent in on that date.  Do 
collection, mailed in the envelope 

A couple of members will also be in the church basement from   
Tickets will be sent in Friday morning, May 12th. 

Since the last class was 

Tuesday, 
    

Parish to obtain your feedback on 
how you feel St. Anthony Parish is assisting you in the faith formation of your children. Please give thought in 

on basket or by mail by May 1st. 

at 7:00 p.m. 
Following Mass, visitors are invited to participate in special prayers for 



Vacation Bible School News ~ Kids, you will have fun and learn some great things when you join us for our Catholic 
Kids Camp!  It runs from Monday, June 5th through Friday, June 9th from 9:00-12:00 p.m. in our Family Life 
Center.  This year’s program, entitled, Tracking Mary: Mysteries & Messages, features the Queen of Heaven Express 
– a special holy train traveling to the faraway places around the globe visited by Our Blessed Mother:  Lourdes, 
Fatima, Guadalupe, England and Ireland.  You will discover how Mary brings us closer to Jesus through the power of 
the Rosary.  Mysteries and Messages are revealed at each stop.  The program focuses on Catholic identity and teaches 
the Bible from the Catholic perspective.  It introduces saints as faith heroes and heroines while encouraging family 
prayer through a daily Rosary.  You will enjoy skits, activities and games.  Creative, easy-to-make crafts reflect each 
day's theme and are fun to make.  Plus, you will get to sing and dance to some very lively songs! 
 All kids, age 4 through those going into the sixth grade are invited to attend.  Registration forms will be going 
home with the school students and are also located at the church entrances.  Please complete your form and return it to 
the school office, parish office, or put it into the collection by Sunday, May 15th, to be guaranteed a tee-shirt.  
(Registration forms will be accepted up through June.)  Thank you!  Please call Judy Schroeder at 659-5498 if you 
have any questions. 
 
Donations for VBS~ If you would like to help make a donation to St. Anthony's VBS, please take a tag off of the 
poster located by the Blessed Virgin Mary statue, buy the needed item, and place your purchase in the donation box 
located on the landing by the priest's sacristy by Sunday, May 21st. Thank you! 
 
Children’s Festival ~ The Children’s Festival is Friday, May 12

th
.  The festival committee is asking for donations of 

2 liters of pop, Pringle/Lay’s Stackers cans of potato chips, movie theater box candy, novelty booth items, and raffle 
prizes.  The novelty booth donations can be anything the children would want for themselves or something they may 
want to give their mother on Mother’s Day.  The raffle prizes can be anything for the house, outdoors, sports related, 
gift cards, etc.  Donations can be dropped off at St. Anthony School.  The festival committee thanks you for your 
continued support of St. Anthony School, staff, and students. 
 
The Annual St. Anthony School Children’s Festival is Friday, May 12th ~ Children’s Festival is an exciting time 
for all.  It is a wonderful day filled with games, food, prizes and lots of FUN.  There will be a novelty booth with 
many items for purchase and a Big Raffle drawing at 1:45 p.m.  Many items are donated by generous parents of our 
school children.  Some items that have been raffled off in the past are:  Vera Bradley purses, cookbooks, movie 
passes, hanging flower baskets, landscape ornaments from A Touch of Glass, and various gift cards from local 
businesses.  Please come join in the fun, have lunch and then enjoy the games, which start at 12:10 p.m., down in the 
church basement on Friday, May 12th.  Bingo will be played in the Enrichment Center at school for those who want 
to play, from 12:30 – 1:30 p.m.  We need your help…we are in need of coffee mugs.  Every year we have coffee 
mugs that have flowers planted in them at the novelty booth.  The students enjoy buying them to give to their mother 
for Mother’s Day.  If you have any mugs you would like to get rid of, we would love to have them.  You can drop 
them off at the school office any time Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. from now until Wednesday, May 3rd. 
  
Thinking About Preschool For Your Child?  ~ Glandorf, St. John’s Catholic Preschool continues to accept 
registrations for 2017-18 school year.  Call 419 538 6264 for more information. 
 
Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass ~ Are you a Catholic homeschooling family in the Toledo diocese?  Then 
please join us at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 6th, at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for our    
13th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass. The Most Reverend Daniel E. Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be 
celebrating our Mass.  It's a wonderful evening of prayer, fellowship, food and fun!  Please bring a finger-food dish to 
share for the reception immediately following the Mass.  If you have a student who will be graduating 8th grade or a 
graduating high school senior, and would like your graduate to participate in the ceremony after the Mass, please 
email Lisa-Ann Brickner at oyc81@yahoo.com by May 26th.  We can't wait to see you there!! 

  
National Catholic Youth Conference FUNDRAISER ~ Mother's Day Flowers!  All ordered flowers can be picked 
up after the 4:30 p.m., 8:30 and 11:00 a.m. Masses, Mother's Day weekend, May 13th and 14th.  (Location will be 
announced next weekend.)  If you have any questions, contact Judy Schroeder at 419-659-5498.  Thank you! 
 
Volunteers Needed ~ Although the summer festival is months away, we need two people or a couple to chair the 
Garage Sale.  We know that this is a time consuming job as items are donated throughout the summer.  We have had 
two couples volunteer to help two nights a week to sort and lay out the items and hopefully Others Will Volunteer.  
We want to organize the shed soon so that all tables can be set up and arranged with more room.  Please call the 
rectory at 419-659-2263 if you would be able to help even just an evening or are interested in chairing this very 
popular stand. 
                 
Putnam County Right to Life ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, May 2nd, at 7:30 p.m. in the home of                    
Mary Jane Stechschulte (next to fire station in Kalida).  All are welcome., 
  
Kalida Band 4-Miler ~ The Kalida Band 4-Miler is being held on Saturday, May 13th at the Kalida Four Seasons 
Park, 18031 Road M.  (By the outskirts of Kalida.)  This race is a fundraiser for the band's trip to Disney World in 
November, 2017.  The fee is $20.00.  There will be refreshments and snacks.  Walkers are welcome.  Overall and age 
group awards will be given.  Registration starts at 7:00 a.m. with the race starting at 8:00 a.m.   Please visit the race 
website to sign up or print entry form https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Cloverdale/KalidaBand4Miler.  Please contact 
Diane Vorst at 419-532-2678 or Renee Kerner at 419-532-2636 with questions.  



Easter Flower Donations 
 Our beautiful Easter Sanctuary and Church floral decorations were made possible again this year by the 
donations made by you in the name of your loved ones.  This year's total to date is $1,869.00   Listed below are the 
names of loved ones and friends of our Parish Family who are remembered during this Easter Season and in whose 
honor these donations were made.  May they all know the life, peace, and joy that only Christ can offer.  If we have 
missed someone, please accept our apologies and let us know by calling the parish office at 419-659-2263.  We will 
print them in the following bulletin.  Thank You! 
  
In memory of the Deceased   Richard & Angela Knott   Stanley Langhals 
Priests and Nuns from St. Anthony's  Allan "Bud" & Ethel Kissell   Clara Langhals 
 and those who have served our parish Deceased Members of the    Jerry Langhals 
in the past.        Allan "Bud" & Ethel Kissell Family John Schroeder  
      John Foughty     Gilbert, Jean &Kenny Smith 
Ted & Eloise Verhoff    Kay Hitchcock     Ethel Kissell 
Richard & Donelda Maag   Mary Jane Morman    Lee Hixenbaugh 
Elmer & Audrey Vorst   Charles Sehlhorst    Mary Margaret Hixenbaugh 
Robert Kohls Family    Loretta Sehlhorst    Jack Hixenbaugh 
Adolph & Mary Niese    Charles Haselman    Miriam Hixenbaugh 
Sylvester & Anastasia Kiene   Ruth Stephens     Joe Blankemeyer 
Theresa (Kiene) Fisher   Don & Helen Schroeder   Neil & Ceil Blankemeyer 
Joan (Kiene) Schroeder   John Schroeder    Kenny & Alma Eversole 
Cornelius (Bud) Kiene   Kim Griffith     Alvin "Dick" Schroeder 
Ursula Kiene     Jim Verhoff     Mary Niese 
Charles Kiene     Jordan Schimmoeller    Vincent Niese 
Arthur Kiene     Karcher Family    Nolan Diller 
Cecelia (Kiene) Webster   Sharon (Bryan) Reynolds   Diller & Stechschulte Fams. 
Cathy (Diller) Kiene    Lora Jane Schroeder    Moe Stechschulte 
Rose Marie (Halker) Miller   Ray & Marie Korte    Bill Riepenhoff 
Pohl & Nadler Families   Jane Williams     Matthew Thornock 
Dick & Ruth Warnecke   Robert & Alice Stover    Mary Jane Morman 
Ellerbrock & Morman Families  Hoffman & DeJohn Families   Helen Diller   
Joe & Andy Ruen    Dick Bryan     Albert & Marcella Wolke 
Goedde & Ruen Families   Sharon Reynolds    Clarence & Louise Morman 
Jeanette Morman    The Brown Family    Meyer & Nichols Families 
Joe Morman     Ralph Ricker     Gilbert Meyer 
Bernard & Mary Morman   Marie Ricker     Diane Meyer 
Johnson & Schumaker Families  Wilbur Renner     Richard & Irma Warnecke 
Thomas P. Miller    Eleanor Renner    Roger Bogart 
Bill Witteborg     Urban Warnecke    Treva Waggoner 
Linda Jo Tabler    Robert & Joan Osterhage   Cy & Celesta Kamphaus 
David Schroeder, Sr.    Robert Gerding    Len & Nettie Stechschulte 
Diane Schroeder    Bill Schroeder     Rudy & Nettie Selhorst 
Jack Albright     Clarence & Margaret Schroeder  Don & Helen Schroeder  
Sally Schroeder    Bob & Margaret Harrod   Gib & Sally Morman 
Butch Schroeder    Mary Alice Elias    Hank Sehlhorst 
Nicholas Schroeder    Bruce Harrod     Bill Sehlhorst 
Elmer & Lucille Karhoff   Schumacher & Turnwald Families  Norm Miller 
Vern Karhoff     Miller & Knott Families   Sandy Miller 
Langhals & Warnecke Families  Henry Fought     Laverne & LaDonna Siefker 
Krietemeyer & Hoffman Families  David Korte     Steve Morman 
Janice Stechschulte    Martha Fuerst     Kierra Morman 
Ray & Margaret Stechschulte   Ray Halker     Diane Meyer 
Janine Bassitt     Patrick Halker     Louis J. Schroeder 
Bill & Kate Parkins    Lois Halker     Cletus J. Schroeder 
Jon Parkins     Wayne Stechschulte    Rich Ellerbrock 
Teresa Fuerst     Victor & Cecilia Schroeder   Joe & Gladys Verhoff 
Amos Fuerst     Ed Schulte     Robert & Clara Siefker 
Eric Biederman    Mel Verhoff     Karen Vennekotter 
Kruse & Stechschulte Families  Lee & Mary Margaret Hixenbaugh  Paul Best 
Virgil Kohls     Walter & Martha Heitmeyer   Irvin & Vera Bowersock 
Sylvester & Velma Diemer   Jack Hixenbaugh    Dane Nelson 
Robert Kleman    Miriam Hixenbaugh    Judith Doty 
Beatrice Kleman    Elizabeth Wellman    Betty Seyer 
Paul Kleman     Virg Heitmeyer    Lawrence Bockrath 
Wilbur & Emma Becker   Shirley Maag     Carl L. Langhals 
Walter Schroeder    Ben Maag Family    Veronica Langhals 
Domingo Vaquez    Vada Borck Family    Sister Marie Langhals 
Kathleen Beckman    Clete Schumacher    Jim Langhals 



Easter Flower Fund 
Page 2 
****************************** ****************************  ********************** 
Joe Morman     Bob & Mary Lou Beutler   Elmer Ellerbrock 
Jim Ridenour     Father Ron Warnimont   Marcus Ellerbrock 
Hattie & Viv Halker    Jimmy Murray     Clarence & Louise Morman 
Al & Angela Schroeder   Deceased Members of the   Harry & Martha Ellerbrock 
Bob & Bea Kleman      Beutler & Warnimont Families   Steven Gerdeman 
Ed Koch     Philip & Margaret Ellerbrock  Pat Gerdeman    
Koch & Mittelkamp Families   Victor & Margaret Schmiedebusch  Adelia & C.M. Gerdeman 
Harold & Josephine Recker   Urban & Rosemary Schroeder  Mae & James Core 
Albert & Catherine Kaufman   William & Peg Myers    Donald Gerdeman 
Jerry & Jean Niemeyer   Alphonse & Angela Schroeder  Robert Lenhart 
Edward & Maxine Roth   Walter Schroeder    Alice Schmiesing   
Linda Burns     Leonard Hermiller       Steve Trzaska 
Stechschulte & Brinkman Families  Blankemeyer & Martin Families  Charlie Barden 
Franklin Hermiller    Deceased Members of the   Dutch & Alice Schroeder 
Barbara Siebeneck      Clarence Miller Family   Betsy Dickman 
Len Hermiller     Robin Price     Arnold &Adeline Schroeder 
Leo & Frances Miller    Carl Candler     Sylvester &Hilda Schroeder 
Herman & Anna Hermiller   John & Bernice Allen Families  Mark J. Schroeder 
Len Hermiller     George & Charlotte Verhoff Families Urban & Emma Westrick 
Alphonse & Angela Schroeder  Thelma Lammers    Paul Wenzinger 
Frank Hermiller    Kurber & Makley Families   Charles & Eloyse Davis 
Barb Siebeneck    Griffin Warniment    Bill & Kate Keysor 
Joe Morman     Stella Warniment    Harold & Alice Gerten 
Morman & Klausing Families  Sam Michel     Laverne & LaDonna Siefker 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
Happy Birthday, Agnes!  ~ Agnes Hoffman will celebrate her "101st" birthday this Saturday, April 29th.  If you 
would like to send Agnes a card, her address is:  Agnes Hoffman, The Meadows of Kalida, P.O. Box 388, Kalida, 
Ohio, 45853.  Happy Birthday, Agnes!!!!!   
 
 

 
 

FIRST COMMUNION DAY:  Everybody remembers his or her First Communion Day.  Mine was 
May 6, 1956 at 9 a.m. Mass.  It was at an early Mass because those were the days of fasting from 
midnight before receiving Holy Communion.  I remember the closeness of kneeling at the altar rail 
and receiving Jesus for the first time, clouds of incense, and our three priests decked out in really 
elegant gold vestments for a solemn high Mass.  I remember that we had to sing a hymn in Polish as 
we marched in.  (How did we manage that?)  I also remember being famished at the end of Mass, 
and really looking forward to the eggs and sausage that Mom would be fixing. 
 What memories are we creating for this year’s First Communicants?  I don’t mean the gold 
vestments or the incense, and I hope they remember something more than the cake that Grandma 
decorated for them.  But come to think of it, maybe those are important memories, especially if they 
point to a greater reality.  I hope our First Communicants remember that today is the day they took 
another step forward in their membership in the Catholic community, and I hope they especially 
remember that this is the day that the Lord Jesus personally fed them with His body and blood.  
Thanks to their parents and teachers who helped prepare them for this day, and who promise to assist 
their continued growth in the faith, especially by habitually receiving Jesus on Sunday. 
 
100

TH
 ANNIVERSARY:  May 13 is the 100th anniversary of the apparition of Mary at Fatima, 

Portugal.  We ordinarily don’t have a Saturday morning Mass, but this occasion is special.  Mary 
appeared during the horrors of World War I to simple children from poor families;  her stress was on 
world peace, prayer, and the consecration of Russia to her Immaculate Heart.  Russia still has its 
issues that need to be prayed over, but now is the time to consecrate everyone else, including 
ourselves, or we could have a war that would make World War I look like flag football.  
Communism may no longer be the enemy, but atheistic secularism certainly is. 
 I’ve invited the parishes of Allen and Putnam Counties that aren’t having a special Mass or 
Rosary devotion that morning to join us;  I’ve also invited my friends from the former Our Lady of 
Fatima Parish in Lyons, Ohio.  Maybe we’ll have a crowd at 8 a.m. on Saturday, May 13. 
 
               Father Tom 



April 30  First Communion @ 2:00 pm  

May 1  Falcon Spirit Day 

May 3  May Crowning 

May 4   Gr. 3 &4 Field trip, Sauder Museum 

May 5  7th Field Trip to Kings Island 

May 10  K-1 Field Trip to Safety City 

May 12  Children's Festival 

May 13  State Science Fair @ OSU 

May 16  Free School Picnic – Sponsored 
  by the Parent Guild, 

   Hamburger & Hot Dogs, Chips, 

   Watermelon & Grapes, Baked 
  Goods 

May 18  8th Grade Breakfast, 8th Grade 

   Graduation Mass @ 7:00 pm 
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Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of: April 30, 2017 

Sunday—First Communion  

  Mass @ 2:00  

Monday  - Pat Birnesser 

Tuesday  - Judy Schroeder 

Wednesday - Cindy  

  Stechschulte 

Thursday - Sue Schroeder 

Friday  - Nicole Wilson, 

                 Volunteer 

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

 

 

 

Q: How do you know your dog has been 

chasing ducks? 

A:  He’s down in the mouth? 

This Week’s LIFE Skill :  

Sense of Humor 

A joyful heart is the health of the 

body, but a depressed spirit dries up 

the bones.  

Proverbs 22:17  

The top left is a picture of students in the Kindergarten class participating in 

their first Mass.  It often takes  a lot of nerve for adults to get up in front of 

everyone and these Kindergarteners  did it with poise and grace.  Great job 

Kindergarteners, your first of many Masses to come.  Bottom left, is a picture 

taken during the Physical Education class this week.  Students had fun co-

operating together in order to follow directions and perform different task with 

a parachute.  Top right, are the High Flyers at their final meeting of the school 

year.  This leadership group has worked hard for the betterment of students at 

St. Anthony School.  They have had many fund raisers to provide extras that 

enhance our school as well as they have provided many services that en-

hanced not only the school, but our Parish and the community. 


